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A short meeting was arranged to catch up on progress made since the last report.

Revised estimates have been obtained from both Harrison & Harrison and Gwynn & Goetze. 
Calculations have been done to arrive at projected figures for starting restoration work in 
2007,2008,2009,2010 and 2011.

Nicholas Thistlewaite, our Organ Advisor has given us the go-ahead for proceeding with our 
funding applications.

We are in the process of filling up these application forms and collecting together all the supporting 
documentation required.

Hopefully all this preparation work will come in useful when the Tower and Window Restoration 
project gets underway.

A request has been made to Finance Committee to ring-fence allocated funds – a reply is awaited

Martin Jackson volunteered to meet up with Mark Venning of Harrison & Harrison with a view to 
checking out the feasibility of any form of Plan B, which we might have to consider for basic 
repairs if our total funding applications turn out not to cover the estimated cost of a full restoration. 




